
 

 

 

 

Stewards Notes – 8/26/2020 
 

 

September Meeting – The next monthly IAM 912 meeting will be on 

Tuesday, September 8 at the UAW Hall (10020 Reading Rd.) at 1:00 PM 

and 3:30 PM.  We stay socially distanced and disinfected, so all 

attendees will be comfortable and safe.  

 
IAM Lodge 912 Annual Golf Outing – Friday, Sept. 25 – A 12 PM tee-time 

start will kick off this year’s 22nd edition at Fairfield Greens South Trace 

at 2200 John Gray Road.  It’s a four-player scramble - $75 per person.  

Entry fee includes 18 holes of golf with cart, a pulled pork dinner and 

four drink tickets.  There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place teams, 

plus skins game, closest-to-the-pin, and longest drive.  Half of the 30 

foursomes have already signed up, so get your teams together right 

away!  Look for flyers with more details.  

 
Keep yourself healthy and safe – Workman’s Comp Coordinator Randy 

Metzner has been seeing a lot of strains and injuries caused to repetitive 

motions lately.  If you can make your job safer and more ergonomic, get 

with your supervisor and get those changes made.  If you have questions 

or need help, contact a member of the Workman’s Comp or Safety 

Committee.   

 
IAM Local 912 Twitter – Members can follow us on Twitter ( @IAMLL912 ) 

and we will be able to send out important messages very quickly to 

everyone within minutes.  THIS WILL NOT BE USED FOR TRIVIAL NEWS - 

ONLY FOR EMERGENCIES, ETC.  If you have questions on how to sign up, 

contact Shane Latta at CommunicatorIAM912@gmail.com.       


